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PARENTS & CITIZENS 
ASSOCCIATION (P&C) 

 
How to get involved? 
 
P&C meetings are held on the 1st Tuesday of each month (only during 

school term) in the Parent Resource Room at 7.00pm.  

 

Everyone is welcome, so please come along!  

 

If you cannot make the meetings, there are other ways you can be involved. 

 

 Canteen 

 Uniform shop - Tuesday mornings: 8:30am - 9:30am weekly, monthly or 

once a term 

 Pizza Day, Fete, Stalls etc 

 Fundraising committee 

 School Banking - Tuesday mornings: 9.15am – 10.30am 

Thank you for your consideration, we look forward to welcoming you to the 

P&C. 

 
 
Helen Davids                                            Mark Downward 
P&C President                                          Principal 

 
 

 

Please fill in the volunteer register and return to 
school OR email details to: 
 
pandc.pottsville@gmail.com 

 
Name: ___________________________________________ 
 
Contact No: _______________________________________ 
 
Email: ____________________________________________ 
 

 
THANKS TO OUR P&C 

OUR SCHOOL HAS: 
_________________ 

 
AIRCONDITIONING 

 
_________________ 

 
FLEXIBLE SEATING 

 
_________________ 

 
NEW STAGE CURTAINS 

 
_________________ 

 
GREATER ACCESS TO 

IPADS 
 

_________________ 
 

AN INVITING LIBRARY 
SPACE STUDENTS 

ENJOY 
 

_________________ 
 

BAND 
 

_________________ 
 

FINANCIAL SUPPORT 
FOR STUDENTS WHEN 

PARTICIPATING IN 
STATE AND NATIONAL 

SPORTING 
COMPETITIONS 

 
How I gave my time for the greater good! 

I have engaged in volunteering 
throughout my adult life. My motivation 
comes from a sense that volunteering 
helps to build community and being part 
of a community makes life for everyone a 
bit easier and happier. 
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